News from First Grade

Week of: May 22nd – May 25th

We are here!  You made it!  We are officially at the end of the year.  Next week will be short and full of activity as we close out this school year.  

Field Day is on Monday.  Please don’t forget that as your child will be outside a great deal of the day, it is important to put on sunscreen in the morning!  

On Tuesday we are going to clean out our desks and our cubbies, so please send a bag with your child so they can take all their items home.

Wednesday, is our last full day of school and our End of the Year Party!  Students are allowed to wear appropriate pajamas to school, with dress shoes or tennis shoes.  They may also bring a pillow/blanket/stuffed animal for the afternoon when we watch our movie.
The party will start after we get back from Freeze Daddy’s and we will be watching Toy Story!

Thursday is Awards from 10:15 – 10:35.  All students must come to school at the regular time.  We will meet in the auditorium for awards at 10:15 and your child will be free to leave after we are finished.


Homework:
Every Night:	Read!!!
Monday:	None
Tuesday:	None
Thursday:	None
Friday:	None


Important Dates to Remember:
· May 22nd – Field Day
· May 23rd – Clean Out Desks
· [bookmark: _GoBack]May 24th – Pajama Party/Freeze Daddy’s Trip
· May 25th – Last Day of School, Awards

In Christ,

Mrs. Harbauer
